

# **ILS Connections**

A monthly Newsletter Connecting our school families, teaching staff, school leaders, congregation, and community!

Sent to Serve! June 2021



#### From our School Director:

Say it isn't so! This school year is over! But we want to take one more opportunity to share some good news with you and your family! We hope you "Connections" have enioved our newsletters this year! And we look forward to connecting in the future!! For some, we'll enjoy seeing you in our Summer Camp! For some, we'll see you next year - you have registered, right?! Please don't wait to register!! For those not in Summer Camp and going off to different schools: we will miss you! Do keep in touch and let us know from time to time how your family is doing! We genuinely want to connect in the future!

Also, <u>please</u> share the word about our registration with families you know who have young children. Tell them to call me – I love talking with families about the advantages of our Preschool program and giving them a tour!

If you have questions or suggestions about our school please contact me in the school office: 217-442-5036; cell: 516-0085; or: ILS.MichaelHeidle.Director@gmail.com

## Miss Kirsten's Class

I can't believe it is the end of the school year! The last week we had so much fun! We enjoyed popsicles and ice cream to start off summer. We also celebrated some summer birthdays in class and then had our camping themed end of the year party to finish off the school year! Since starting in January, the students have grown so much! We have learned many letters, have learned all our shapes, colors and numbers. We have also learned about manners and our feelings. I have enjoyed having them for my first year teaching!

## Mrs. Hammer's Class School's out for SUMMER!!

I am very thankful for this year of teaching children and working with their families; what a joy! We had a GREAT year together! The class is ended the year with a luau and pizza party on Thursday, May 20th. Parents were welcome to the join our party!



## Mrs. Heidle's Class

What a great year we have had!! We started the year off reviewing all our shapes and colors. We had a letter of the week all year. We had so many fun themes throughout the year. We made books, many crafts, learned math through games and learned many fun songs during circle time. We learned the many social skills needed to become awesome kindergarteners. We were able to go on a field trip to Hog Wallow. We had Muffins with Moms and Donuts with Dads and just had our Famous Artist Art Show. This month we hatched chicks and butterflies! We brought it all to a conclusion with our Graduation Program May 19.. As one of our songs says: Kindergarten Here We Come!!!

Have a GREAT and Safe Summer!

# Register NOW for 2021-2022

Registration forms are available for this next year! Please register quickly to ensure your spot for another exciting year of fun, growth, and development at ILS! Please tell your friends, relatives, neighbors, co-workers who have young children about the benefits of ILS and encourage them to register!

# **Summer Camp Registration**

Immanuel will again offer Summer Camp in June and July! Registration forms and info are available; be sure to include our Summer Camp in your plans for great, fun-filled childcare!

#### Want to Join Our ILS Team?

We are in need of at least one Teacher/Aide Substitute; and we may be adding a Young Two's Class; thus looking for a Teacher and/or Aide. All of these positions must meet DCFS certification. If you or someone you know are interested please speak with Mike Heidle in our ILS office soon! We can help with the certification process! We'd love to have you on our ILS teaching team!!

### THANK YOU!!

We extent a hearty word of THANKS to all who supported our fundraiser on May 17 with Danville Gardens! To those who shared fliers, ordered gift cards, shopped that day, and especially to our volunteers at the sale, Eileen Huckstadt, Gail & Barb Garner: Thank you all! We raised a total of \$1,472.02 for our school! Thank you for your support for our ILS!

## **Upcoming Dates for ILS!**

Summer Camp: June 1 to July 30

Meet the Teacher: Aug. 16 First Day of School: Aug. 17

Please visit our Immanuel website: www.ilcdanville.com and click to subject tab "Immanuel Lutheran School" for info and more photos of our ILS! And be sure to follow Immanuel Lutheran Church & School, Danville on Facebook for photos, videos, and updates!







